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Münster, 11.03.2022 

 

 

Dear parents and guardians of Hermann School, 

 

During the Children's Parliament held on Thursday, 10.03.2022, your children expressed the 

wish to do something for the children from Ukraine affected by the war. 

 

Together they developed the idea to organize a sponsored run. We as a community of the 

Hermann School are happy to support this wish of the children. 

 

Therefore, we have blocked the Borussia sports field on 21.03.2022, so that the children can 

run for sponsors by circling the sports field in the time from about 9:00 am - 11:30 am. The 

more supporters your children have on the sponsor list, the higher the amount your child can 

run for. Please feel free to support your children in getting grandparents, neighbors, joy, etc. 

involved in this great cause.  

 

Enclosed you will receive a sponsor card with your child's name on which you can enter a 

monetary amount per lap run. On this sponsor card, please also note the maximum amount 

that you or the supporter would like to donate.  

 

After the sponsor run on 21.03.2022, we ask you as parents and guardians to evaluate the 

sponsor card together with your child. Please give the sponsor card with the donation 

amount (FIT MONEY), in a sealed envelope and labelled with YOUR CHILD'S name to the 

school by 25.03.2022. 

 

We as a school will contact Antenne Münster so that a handover date for the campaign 

"Lichtblicke e.V." by Antenne Münster with the sponsorship money raised will take place 

promptly. 

 

 

With joyful expectation for the sponsor run, 

  
Judith Lüttikhuis 

-principal- 
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